
December Christmas Parties 
In December, Christmas parties were held at both 
of our locations in Zambia as well as our location 
in Northwest Africa. In attendance, were local 
leaders, BCA staff, partners, and children. The 
BCA students sang, played games, and ate a 
special meal with goodies including Christmas 
cake. Each student also received a gift. Thank you 
to everyone who gave to make this possible. 

Our BCA Northwest Africa partner, Mike Napper, 
said: “Our Christmas party was a huge success. These 
kids have never received a gift before. They never had a 
party or touched a Christmas tree. Today, they 
experienced the love of God and His greatest gift to 
mankind.”

Thanks for Your Support in 2019! 
We give thanks to everyone who supported the 
ministries of BCA in 2019! We simply could not 
do it without the support of so many, by God’s 
grace. We look forward to what God has in store 
for 2020! Blessings to you this new year.

BCA Zambia Partner, Victor 
Chibangula, Coming to the U.S. 
Pastor Victor Chibangula from Zambia will 
be visiting the States 
in late February and 
early March. While 
here, Victor will be 
sharing at several 
churches in order to 
thank our partners 
and give updates. His 
current schedule includes: 
• Feb 19 - Canaan Baptist Missions Banquet, 

St. Louis, MO 
• Feb 23 - Canaan Baptist (morning) & FBC 

Delassus, MO (evening) 
• Feb 26 - Parkland Chapel, Farmington, MO 

(evening) 
• Feb 27 - Chapel at Terre Du Lac, MO 

(evening) 
• Mar 1 - Bellevue Baptist Missions 

Conference/Expo (morning) and Grace 
Church Memphis (evening) 

• Mar 4 - West Baptist, Batesville, AR 
(evening) 

• Mar 8 - Gashland Baptist, Kansas City, MO 
(morning) 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Your Support 
Transforms Lives 
Your gift brings Christian education, food, 
and the Gospel of Jesus Christ to orphans 
and impoverished children, living in Africa. 
Give today: bcaministries.com/donate

Sharing the hope of Jesus with orphans and impoverished 
children through Gospel-centered Christian education.
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Christmas parties in December.
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Prayer Requests 
• Pray for BCA Zambia students and staff who begin a new school year this month. 
• Pray for the safety of Victor Chibangula as he travels to the U.S. in February. 
• Pray for the continued safety of BCA Northwest Africa amid much persecution and 

turmoil in their country.
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